Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>

Sent:Friday, March 5, 2021 4:00 PMTo:Penny Creek Elementary RecipientsSubject:PCE Friday 03/05/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

The monthly <u>March Newsletter</u> is attached. Please take some time to look it over to view useful information. <u>Newsletters</u> may be found on our Penny Creek Elementary homepage at <u>www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes</u>.

The March materials pick up will be for all the fully remote learning students in Grades 1-5 on **Wednesday, March 10** anytime between 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.. For the fourth and fifth grade students, you will pick up materials from the remote teacher assigned to you on March 15th.

To enter Penny Creek, use the furthest west entrance. Please follow the flow of the map HERE to arrive at the east side gym door. Please remain in your vehicle. A staff member will deliver your student's materials to you. To support the flow of traffic, have your student's first and last name with teacher name on a paper ready to show the staff member or posted on your passenger side window. Social distancing guidelines must be followed at all times. If you are unable to pick up your student's supplies, please email the teacher to make alternate arrangements for the items.

And save the date for March 24 and the week of March 29 through April 2. Elementary students will be dismissed early at 1 p.m. Teachers will be preparing on March 24 and parent conferences during the week of March 29 through April 2, will be conducted via phone or Zoom video.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Thank you,
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910

Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read aloud: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

Attachments:

messages/attachments/149821f6c6765da84f8fac783a9faa6d/Newsletter_March_2021.pdf (1342.0 KB)

messages/attachments/082376159df06481a0c2d1512549de64/2021sy March Materials Pick Up v2.pdf (201.3 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200